
TOWN Of WATERBORO 

PLANNING BOARD 
WATERBORO. MAINE 

MINUTES 

Special Meeting - March 8, 1982 

I. Rollcall: Frank 	Goodwin, Roland Denby and Russell Keith. 

II. 	 Special Topic: Lakewood Hill Subdivision, Surety Services 
Corp., developer. 

A letter dated 2/27/82 has been received from Bourque & 
Clegg, attorneys at law, suggesting that the Board's re­
quest for road improvements to town standards may be 
improper. 

After considerable discussion and a review of similiar 
subdivision which abutt existing roads, the Board agreeded 
that it's request to 	improve the Southwest Camp Road does 
not seem out of order. Ronald Bourque has been notified 
that March 10th. at 7:30 pm is the next regular Board 
meeting. 

Respecfully submitted, 

Russell Keith 
Secretary/Treasurer 

Approved by: 




